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Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are… 
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What we got up to in December …… 

On the 7th we held our Christmas party , this was so much fun … 
 
 



                  
 
 



               
 
 



                                   



 
On December 11th we were entertained by David  

 
 

 

 
And on the 12th an amazing visit from the Christmas Shetland pony 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 



On the 18th our lovely staff sang some carols for the residents… 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
And of course we had the best Christmas day …. 

 



 

 
 



 



 

 

 
On the 4th we celebrated Ruby’s birthday 

 
 
 
 
 

 



And on the 28th Dorothy celebrated her birthday. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
We also welcomed Peter as our new maintenance man in December. 



What we look forward to so far in January : 
 

 
January 9th, Kevin Walsh will sing 

 

           January 15th, Peter Kneebone will entertain us Seated Dance date TBC 

 

Irish Dancing display date TBC 
 

 
Weekly visits continued from our hairdressers and Benjy the 

Therapy dog 

 

 
Finally we want to wish all our residents and their families a happy 

and peaceful 2025 and thank you as always for your support. 


